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March 23rd, 2020 

Covid-19: State of Indiana Stay-At-Home Order 

Today Indiana Governor Eric J. Holcomb issued a statewide Stay-At-Home order for all non-essential 

businesses and workers which will take effect at 11:59 p.m. EST on Tuesday, March 24th and will remain 

in effect until 11:59 p.m. EST on Monday, April 6th. The federal government has identified a number of 

critical sectors deemed essential to infrastructure in which Hyndman plays a part in the supply chain. In 

an effort to minimize risk within Hyndman as well as to continue the support of those customers 

supporting critical infrastructure, Hyndman will be retracting our workforce to a minimal crew starting 

on Wednesday, March 25th.  

During this time, we will continue to accept new orders, ship existing orders, and facilitate dialogue with 

our customer base during the regular working hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. EST. Those employees 

with the capability to work from home will do so and we anticipate the speed to customer that is 

expected from us to be maintained to a large degree. We will not be accepting visitors during the Stay-

At-Home order and have reinforced best practice hygiene and distance protocols.  

Regarding the impact the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic is having on our customer base, we 

ask for notification from all customers that will not be accepting shipments during this time. We 

understand each company is being impacted differently and will work to ensure orders are processed 

and shipped in a manner that minimizes impact to our customers. 

We thank you for your business and continued partnership with Hyndman. If you have any questions, 

please contact us by phone at 260.483.6042 or by email at sales@resistancewire.com.  

Sincerely,  

 

Nathan Davidhizar 

Sales & Marketing Manager 

Hyndman Industrial Products, Inc. 
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